
St. Mary of the Angels Pastoral Council 

Wednesday, August 18, 2021  
 
Fr. Boniface opened the meeting with a prayer.  Those in attendance were Fr. Boniface, Betty Noll, Joe Bertsch, Eddie 
Nanneman, Johnny Noll, Jerry Weimer, and Cheri Vanderpool.   
 
The minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved.  The financial report was reviewed and approved. 
(Please view the monthly financial report published in the bulletin.) 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Finance:  Finance Committee meeting will be September 1st after Mass. 
 
Religious Ed:   We are getting student numbers ready for textbook orders. 
 
Liturgy:  Server training is Wednesday, August 25th after 6 pm Mass. 
 
Sodality:  No report 
 
Social:  August 29th will be croquet, corn hole, and other games at 2 pm.  September 26th will be Parish Feast Day at 
noon.   
 
Maintenance:  Eddie is waiting on a contractor to look at the flat part of the school roof and a spot on the church roof 
where a couple shingles are sticking up.  Eddie is looking into getting different blades for the lawn mower. 
 
The Caretakers report was reviewed  
 
The picnic numbers were reviewed.  The council will meet with the picnic committee at the next regular meeting which 
is September 15th after 6 pm Mass. 
 
Pictorial Directory:  Karlie Noll said she is willing to take pictures. 
 
New Business: 
 
We would like to welcome all the new families who are participating at Mass here at St. Mary of the Angels since the 8 
am Mass time works best.  We would like to welcome anyone who would like to help with Liturgical Roles to contact 
Cheri Vanderpool or Kim Noll. 
 
Deacon Burdett will be installing cameras in the Sanctuary of church for security purposes.  
 
Looking into new pictorial directory.  We had started the planning process before the pandemic.    
 
The Next Meeting will be September 15th after 6 pm Mass. 
 
Fr. Boniface closed the meeting with a prayer. 
 
 
Joseph Bertsch  
Secretary 


